
To whom it may concern,
I would like to voice my view on Palm oil labelling-
I would like to have the choice to be able to avoid buying the products that contain palm 
Oil. At the moment as a consumer I cannot make that decision as labelling laws do not
enforce
Companies to include the use of palm oil on their products . Orang-utang’s  and Sumatran
tigers are 
amazing creatures and this world would not be same without such amazing animals. I

don’t want to 

see these creatures become extinct knowing that it was partly my fault as I brought
several products
for years containing palm oil.
Please give us a Choice and a chance to save these animals !!!!!!!!!


